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HOEG NAMED NRC SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR 
AT ST. LUCIE NUCLEAR PLANT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials at the Region II office in Atlanta have assigned
Tim Hoeg as the senior resident inspector at the St. Lucie nuclear power plant near Jensen Beach, Fla. 
Hoeg had been the senior resident inspector for four years at the Grand Gulf nuclear power plant near
Port Gibson, Miss.

Before being assigned to Grand Gulf, Hoeg worked as a resident inspector for three years at
Calvert Cliffs nuclear power plant near Saint Leonard, Md.  He joined the NRC in March 1997 as a
reactor engineer in the NRC’s Region I office in King of Prussia, Pa.  Prior to joining the NRC, Hoeg
worked as a nuclear system engineer for Public Service Electric and Gas Company at its Salem
Generating Station near Salem, N.J.  He also worked as a shift test engineer for General Dynamics
Electric Boat Division in Groton, Conn.  He also served in the United States Navy.

Hoeg received a Bachelor of Science Degree in Mechanical Engineering from Florida Atlantic
University in Boca Raton.

Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors.  They
serve as the agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, monitoring
significant work projects, and interfacing with plant personnel and the public.

Hoeg joins NRC resident inspector Steve Sanchez and site secretary Laura Orr at the St. Lucie
office where they can be reached by calling 772-464-7822. 
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